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Memorandum April 15, 2021 
 

PAWSD is implementing Voluntary Drought Restrictions. 
From our 2018 Drought Management Plan that means: 
Level 1 – Voluntary – Drought conditions are such that 
PAWSD is encouraging customers to voluntarily reduce the 
amount of water they use. There are no mandatory water 
use restrictions in place and no changes to the billing 
structure.   
 
Drought mitigation is a concerted effort to use all water 
wisely so as to eliminate unnecessary waste. This not only 
promotes responsible stewardship within the community, it 
also enables PAWSD to develop a thorough understanding 
of the service area’s water needs. Drought mitigation 
efforts are generally precautionary steps or actions taken 
prior to a drought situation to avoid or reduce the potential 
impacts. Water conservation is considered a form of 
drought mitigation. 

 
 

http://www.pawsd.org/

